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Mr. Ebinger:  I am writing in support of proposed ordinance 2020-226, which would allow the Branch Museum of
Architecture and Design to host events that support the museum’s mission, as well as receptions that strengthen the
sustainability of the museum.  I believe the expansion of the hours of operation and the increase in the attendance
limit are reasonable and will not be detrimental to the neighborhood.  The Branch Museum is a an important asset of
the City, and that we should do everything we can to support the preservation of this historic building and to sustain
its mission to educate the community about the importance of architecture and design.

Thank you,
Jack Berry
Resident, 2500 Grove Avenue
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